

Tuesday 11th June 2019

Dear Parents and Carers (of Current Year 4 and Year 5)

High Down Upper School (Y5/6) Choir 2019

Since my retirement, it has been my delight to run an extra-curricular Y5/6 Upper School Choir after school on Tuesdays from 3:20 to 4:20 in the junior school hall. The children have sung at a number of concerts and school events. You can hear them on our school website! As many of you know, music is my passion and I have many years' experience successfully leading high quality choirs, cabaret and musical theatre groups as a musical director and pianist.

There are no auditions and all who love singing are very welcome to join! There will be a small charge payable to help cover costs (Free for children receiving Pupil Premium funding) As always, parents and carers are welcome to join us for the last 10 minutes of rehearsal to hear the children rehearsing.

During the Autumn Term there will be eight rehearsals after school on **Tuesdays 3:20 to 4:15pm** as we prepare for Harvest and Christmas concerts and services. Please return the slip below with payment. The charge will be £20 for the eight sessions, cash or cheque made payable to **Mrs S Parker**. If it helps, cheques can be dated from 8th September.

Autumn rehearsal dates are still to be confirmed and will be detailed on your receipt.

Do get in touch via the email address below if you have any questions.

Signature of Parent/Carer

Best wishes



SHULL to Reg. U. S. Pol. OF ... All rights recovered Office by United Teature Symbolic to.

Sie Parker		
Mrs Sue Parker		
Contact email: supamusic11@outlook.com		
PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE for the attention of Sue Parker		
Child's Name	Class	
AUTUMN CHOIR: I would like my chile Cheque for AUTUMN Term 2019	to join the High Down Upper School Choir and enclose £2	:0 Cash/